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Marguerite McLean 2000 |- ET

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 9:32 AM
To: Lisa Bennett

Cc: Michael Barrett; Martha Barrera
Subject: RE: 2010 Confidentiality Requests

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’'s Office will declassify and place in the public docket file
confidential DNs 08073-10 and 08465-10.

Thank you.

Marguerite B. McrLean

Commission Deputy Clerk JH

Fflorida Public Service Conumission

Office of Commigsion Clerk

2540 Shumard Cak Woulevard

Tallabassee, Florida 32399-0850

550-413-6824

From: Lisa Bennett
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 8:07 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Michael Barrett; Martha Barrera

Subject: FW: 2010 Confidentiality Requests

Pursuant to the below emails, the following documents in Docket No. 100001-El may be declassified
and placed in the public file:

e Document No. 08073-10
e Document No. 08465-10

Lisa C. Bennett COM
Senior Attorney S
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard APA
Tallahassee, FL ECR _____ __
850-413-6230 GCL
RAD

.................. v MRC ————
From: Keating, Beth [mailto: BKeating@gunster.com] A];g[
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 2:37 PM 0 —
To: Lisa Bennett CLK _\-m™
Cc: Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett
Subject: RE: 2010 Confidentiality Requests
Lisa,

DOCUMENT priMers narr

Yes, consistent with our letter to the Docket in 110001, the information still held in docket 100001 T e
can also be released. This is all information that has been published at FERC. 0 ] 2 7 9 MAR -5 o

3/5/2012 FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK
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http://www.psc.state.fl.us/library/FILINGS/11/02292-11/02292-11.pdf

Sincerely,

Beth

GUINSTER

FLORIDAS LAW FIRM FOR BUSINESS

Beth Keating | Attorney
Governmental Affairs

215 S, Monroe Street, Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301

P 850-521-1706 C 850-591-9228
gunster.com | View my bip

From: Lisa Bennett {[mailto:LBENNETT@PSC.STATE.FL.US]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 10:07 AM

To: Keating, Beth

Cc: Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett

Subject: 2010 Confidentiality Requests

In 2010 FPUC requested confidentiality for some information in its Preliminary Statement of Issues (Document No. 08073-10
in Docket No. 100001-El) and in its Prehearing Statement (Document No. 08485-10 in Docket No. 100001-El). As 1 recall,
FPUC agreed to withdraw its request as the information could be garnered from other sources. Unfortunately, | cannot find
written confirmation of the withdrawal. Do you agree that the information contained in those dockets can be declassified?

Lisa C. Bennett

Senior Attorney

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL
850-413-6230

Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that
any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated,
was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal
Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein. Click the
following hyperlink to view the complete Gunster IRS Disclosure & Confidentiality note.

hitp://www.gunster.com/terms-of-use/
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